
TURKISH AIRLINES SOUTH AFRICA FLIGHTS SUSPENSION

Dear partners in travel,

Turkish Airlines would like to inform you of the latest update with regards to the
suspension of ALL flights (northbound & southbound) between South Africa and Turkey.

This decision to suspend the South African operations has been taken by the Turkish 
Ministry of Health and will remain in place until further notice.

Currently, we are in the process of cancelling flights until, and including, 17th December 
2021.

The status of lights operating from 18th December onwards will be updated at a later 
stage.

For information with regards to affected passengers’ available alternative options, please 
refer to the latest Turkish Airlines COVID Policy.

NB! Please note that, as before, in order to avoid fare rule penalties and to take full 
advantage of the most flexible part of the COVID policy, the CPT or JNB long-haul flight 
must be cancelled (UN / HX or I indicator) by Turkish Airlines.

For further information, please contact your local Turkish Airlines office, we will respond 
as soon as possible.

Best wishes,


